Michael F. Gagan, Chair Kyle Bergeson, Vice-Chair Robert S. Largess, Jr. Scott Paul Walter A. Baker William Talcott, Associate

Jennifer S. Hager, Planning & Economic Development Director



Sutton Town Hall 4 Uxbridge Road Sutton, Massachusetts 01590 Telephone: (508)865-8729

Fax: (508)865-8721

TOWN OF SUTTON PLANNING BOARD & DEPARTMENT

Sutton Planning Board Public Hearing Notice

In accordance with the provisions of Section VI.H – Retreat Lots of the Sutton Zoning Bylaw, the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the application of Neil Thibodeau of Whitinsville, MA for land owned by Jane Oliver at 126 Dodge Hill Road. The applicants seek to designate 126 Dodge Hill Road as a retreat lot with 6.08 acres and 50' of frontage.

The hearing will be held on November 8, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. This meeting will be held at Sutton Town Hall in the 3rd floor meeting room and individuals may also participate remotely by using the online Zoom application at: https://zoom.us/join or via phone at 1-929-205-6099 US and (New York) Meeting ID: 895 8086 0425 Password: 802734.

A copy of the filing may be viewed at the office of the Town Clerk or by visiting the Planning Board page at https://www.suttonma.org. You may provide input at the public meeting or by emailing it to j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us.

Michael Gagan, Chair

Published October 21 & 28, 2021

TOWN OF SUTTON TELEPOOR 18 AMS:29 (C